
New Marlborough Library Trustees Meeting, May 14,2018
Brian called the meeting to order with all present.
The minutes were accepted.
Debbie reported that the Friends had met. Lisa Beers is
president. Janice McSpirit is treasurer. Merry Abolofia is
secretary and Rachel Loew is vice president. Elihu Burritt Day
is August 18. Book collections will be held at the Town Hall on
July 14 and2l, from l0 a.m.-l2noon. More Than Words will
aeeept the extra books. It was deeided to have a Pies Plus Sale.
The Cinco de Mayo Party was successful with 54 people
attending.
May 17 is the last day of the Homework Center for this school
year. There were seven students. Bvaluations have been sent to
parents and teachers. Next year the teachers will be paid by
session. Sheila Fitzpatrick and Debbie will meet to review the
program.
Following the Town Administrator's suggestion, the Library
Assistant will be paid $14.14 per hour.
A half day progrirm will be held May 25*.
The ceiling repair by Matt Sermini cost a little over $1400.
Our next meeting will be held June ll at 8:30 am.
Respectflrlly sub,mined, Claudette Callahan
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